
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because the health of the children whether it's mental health or physical 
health should be a parent's concern not an agency's. What's concerning to me is what the health 
authority wants to use the information for. Also anything regarding children should not be done without 
parental consent. Thank you 
 
Regards,  
Vaselisa Avgi  
4215 Egan St 
Gervais, OR 97026  
 


